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Letter from the President: 

Greetings, HASFR Members and Friends,  

First, I wanted to share how honored I am to be the HASFR 
President this year. I would like to thank our 2018-2019 
board for all their contributions last year.  They laid the 
groundwork to make this year shine! I have no doubt this 
board will do amazing things this year.  

I am excited to be part of this wonderful organization and 
all it represents in promoting and preserving the history 
and traditions of this great installation.  With so much to do, 
I am grateful for an awesome and experienced board this 
year who has hit the ground running, planning events and 
researching new projects.  August will be a busy month 
starting with the annual HASFR Ice Cream Social and 
Membership Drive to be held on Sunday Aug. 11. Come 
enjoy some ice cream and Libby Custer’s apple pie. Next 
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Ice Cream Social 

I scream, you scream, we all 
scream for ice cream! Come 
cool off with some ice cream 
as we kick off our first event of 
the year with our ice cream 
social! This is a great chance to 
meet our board members and 
become a member of our 
wonderful HASFR community.  

WHEN: Sunday Aug. 11, 2019 
from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. 

WHERE: The Custer House 

For more information please 
contact, 
hasfrmembership@gmail.com. 

Apple Day 2019 

It’s that time of year again 
when we celebrate our Apple 
Day. We will have historical re-
enactments, exhibits with lots 
of food, vendors and our 
famous Libbie Custer apple 
pies! Come join us on Saturday 
Sept. 21, 2019 from 9 a.m. to   
4 p.m. at the Artillery Parade 
Field. For more information, 
contact 
hasfrpresident1@gmail.com.  

 UPCOMING EVENTS 
Ice Cream Social | Apple Day | Historical Chat
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up, it wouldn’t be Fall in Fort Riley without Apple Day held 
on Sept. 21. Pre-order our famous Libby Custer Apple Pie 
and don’t forget to sign up to help make the pies!  Please 
add these dates to your calendar so you don’t miss out on 
all the excitement. You can expect to see some of our 
traditional elements at these events, plus some new 
additions.   

Fall is a busy time for our organization, but I must say, when 
one thinks of Fort Riley in the Fall, they think of the Big Red 
One, Apple Day featuring Libby Custer’s apple pies, the 
Ghost Tours, and the beautiful Tour of Homes.  We are 
proud of the HASFR contributions to these statement 
events. We are already hard at work to make these annual 
Fall events the best yet and to add new projects and other 
offerings to our community throughout the year. 

Of course, none of this would be possible without the 
wonderful volunteers in HASFR. 

See you soon! 

Warm Regards,  

Darlene Stamm 

HASFR President 

 Calling All Volunteers!
Our organization is successful because of our volunteers and their 
hard work. With our upcoming events this Fall we are always 
looking for more volunteers to reach out to the Fort Riley 
community. If you are interested in volunteering for Apple Day or 
Ghost Tours and Tour of 
Homes, please don't hesitate 
to reach out! We would be 
happy to have you on our 
team! For volunteer 
opportunities, please contact                                
hasfrvolunteering@gmail.com.  
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Let’s Talk Fort Riley 
History! 

Come join us for our Historic 
Chat!   

• WHEN: Friday Aug. 23, 2019 
from 4 p.m. to 5:30 p.m.  

• WHERE: Sheridan Hall, 407 
Pershing Court. Located at the 
South end of the Artillery 
Parade Field. We will be 
meeting in the first floor 
classroom.  

The Historical and Archeological 
Society of Fort Riley and the Fort 
Riley Cultural Resources Program 
Staff present this unique chance 
to learn more about the 
prehistory and history of Fort 
Riley.  

Our historic chat welcomes 
families, new and old, to Fort 
Riley and our surrounding areas. 
Children will have an opportunity 
to participate in archaeology-
themed activities. For more 
information, please contact, 
hasfr.research@gmail.com.  

We look forward to sharing our 
history with you and your family! 
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